
GINGER SWARTZ 
1545 Pistol Road 
Olympia, Kentucky 40358 
Phone (606) 768-3131 

July 9,2007 

Executive Director 
Public Service Commission Service 
P.O. Box 615 
Frankfort, Kentucky 40602 

Dear Director, 

I received a letter from McBrayer, McGinnis, Leslie and Kirkland Law Office informing me that 
Cellco Partnership and Verizon Wireless has applied to the Public Service Commission for an 
application to construct and operate a cell facility. This facility will consist of a 300’ tower with 
attached antennas and an equipment shelter located at 932 Fearing Road, Owingsville, KY. The 
notice was sent to me because I own residential property 1453 Fearing Road, were my son, 
Brandon Cline, resides. This proposed facility will be within a 500’ radius of my son’s home. 

I wish to request an intervention of this application to Cellco and Verizon due to the listed reasons 
below: 

(1). the property location (932 Fearing Road is a rural residential area and will be in the midst of a 
number of residences. 

(2). the location is within 500’ of my son’s bedroom window. 

(3). I object to the visual impact this 300’ tower would have on the enjoyment of my property. 

(4). I am afraid that this will cause the value of my property to decrease. 

(5). Even though there are still studies being done at this time on the fact of radiation emissions 
from this type of facility, it is still the unknown health hazard that concerns me. 

(6). The facility will also increase the number of lighting strikes in this area, as well as a possible 
hazard in winter of freezing temperatures and wind causingflying pieces of ice to damage human 
life and property damage. 



(7). The Lessor, Staton Farms, still has numerous sites on their property to locate this facility, 
without having it placed right in from of residential dwellings. 

(8). There is a facility being constructed at this time, by this same company, at 97 lles Road, Salt 
Lick, KY40371, which is approximately four driving miles from the proposed site at 932 Fearing 
Road. I feel that there is not a necessity for this facility. 

I would like to request that the Public Seivice Commission please deny this application to Cellco 
Partnership and Verizon Wireless for a Certificate of Public Convenience and Necessity. 

Sincerely, 


